
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten 
News 

• Friendship 

Centers 

• 100th  day of 

school 

• Valentines 

day 

• Olympics  

• Spring 

Break  

• ***Check 

with your 

teacher for 

specific 

dates 

 

 
 

Bubble Gum Words! 

 

Keep practicing Bubble gum words with your 

children! 

All kindergartners are in the process of learning 

sight words and high -frequency words. 

 

At Country Isles, teachers and students like to 

refer to these words as “Bubblegum Words”. 

 

Since “Bubblegum Words” are consistently used 

in written and 

spoken language, these words are found in most 

books for both adults and 

children. Learning to quickly recognize these    

words will facilitate learning to read. 

Happy New year. 

 

 

We went on out first 

field trip to see the 

“Hungry Caterpillar” 

on stage. The kids 

had a fantastic time! 

They were a great 

audience. 

 

 

 

February/March 

Important 
News 

Country Isles Elementary 

Upcoming 
Events 

Please continue to read with your child. 

 

 


